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NOTICE TO THE STUDENTS/ TUESDAY,14TH SEPTEMBER, 2021 
 

Dear Students, 

This is to inform you that after the completion of the First Term Examination, you 

will have holidays up to Thursday, 23rd September, 2021. During the days of 

holidays, do relax and get ready mentally at home for your forthcoming Second Term 

Classes. The Second Term Online Classes would begin from Friday, 24th 

September, 2021. 

Kindly take note that you should have already paid your school fees from April to 

September, 2021. Those of you who have not paid fees up to September, would not be 

issued report cards and would be unable to attend online classes of the Second Term.  

You would be able to attend online classes after clearance of fees. You have to come to 

collect your report cards personally from the school office only after all the dues have 

been cleared till September, 2021. You have to show at the office the fee receipts that 

you have paid your fees. 

Therefore, you are being requested to look into the aforesaid reason urgently and take 

required measures on time. 

Thank you for your wholehearted cooperation and collaboration. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

Fr. Sunit Kishor Kiro 

Principal 
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